
Besides Piéton and the lovely Bay of Quinte, other 
points of interest to excursionists which may be com­
fortably visited during this outing are: the Thousand 
Islands, Glen Island, Glenora, the wonderful Lakc-on-the 
Mountain, and the delightful drive to the Sandbanks.

Glenwood Cemetery, with its rills and ravines, glades 
and glens, its fountains and ponds and rich woodland 
scenes, make it altogether an unique feature of one of 
the loveliest towns in Canada.

Those who miss this outing may never know why 
the Prince Edward County Old Boys’ Excursion is fast 
being recognized as the best Civic Holiday trip going 
out of Toronto.

Further information may be had from members of 
the committee.

All visitors to McKendry's noted millinery and ladies’ 
wear establishment, and Crawford Brothers’ great ladies’ 
and gentlemen’s clothing and furnishings store will notice 
the Prince Edward County Old Boys’ streamer stretched 
across Yonge Street, by their kind permission, in due 
time.
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